

PUBLIC NOTICE POSTING REQUEST TO OFFICE OF THE LEICESTER TOWN CLERK

TIME STAMP

	X MEETING PUBLIC HEARIN		(Please circle appropriately)		
DAY &					
DATE:	Tue	esday Janua	ary 21 st 2020	TIME:	4:00pm
LOCATION	То	wn Clerk's Of	fice		
SIGNATUR	E or				
Requested	bv:	Deborah K	(. Davis		

- Approve minutes from December 10, 2019
- Discuss Elections for 2020
- Discuss Early Voting
- The use of Poll Pads for Early Voting-state grant-no cost to the Town

The listings of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair 48 hours before said meeting, which may be discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law."





TOWN OF LEICESTER

3 Washburn Square • Leicester, Massachusetts 01524-1333 Telephone: (508) 892-7011 • Fax: (508) 892-7070

DEBORAH K. DAVIS
TOWN CLERK
E-mail: davisd@leicesterma.org

Susan M. Zuscak

Assistant Town Clerk

E-mail: zuscaks@leicesterma.org

BOARD OF REGISTRARS MINUTES OF JANUARY 21, 2020

Len Ivel opened the meeting with Debbie Davis, Mike Curtis in attendance at 4:11 pm.

The minutes from the meetings of December 10, 2019 were reviewed, a motion was made by Len Ivel to approve the minutes. Mike Curtis seconded the motion; all were in favor.

Debbie Davis informed the Registrars that the Absentee ballots had arrived today and that she sent out Absentee Ballot Applications.

Last Saturday, January 18 was the last day to send out UOCAVA ballots.

Early Voting begins February 24, 2020 for the Presidential Primary. The Town Clerk will have g early voting for 4 days prior to the primary during normal business hours.

The State has a grant for using poll pads at no cost to the town. LHS will come Monday 1/27/20 to hold a training for the poll pads. This will allow us when checking voters in to assist with the voting list. The machines will print a label to show a person voted. It only checks them in. The Poll Pads are to be used only during Early Voting and for a Town Meeting.

There was discussion of planning a Registrars meeting to test the voting machines once the "brains" of the machines are returned from ES&S.

Next to come are Early Voting ballots and envelopes and then Regular ballots. There are 4 parties this year: Democrat, Republican, Libertarian and Green Rainbow.

February 12, 2020 is the last day to register in order to vote in the Presidential Primary on March 3rd. The Town Clerk's office will be open 8 am to 8 pm. Debbie will work these hours.

Discussed the new roll out at the registry and welfare of automatically registering people to vote. They would have to opt out NOT to be a registered voter.

We will use yellow sticky tape again to mark the floor and cover extension cords.

We are short on election workers. Many are snowbirds (in Florida). Debbie will be recruiting new workers.

e in